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Kathleen Russell
Resident of Shoreline
On behalf of Save Shoreline Trees
 
Regarding study item 9(b): staffing request. It is understandable more developments lead to more
permit activity. More developments also lead to increased questions from citizens and more public
record requests. As residents who live here, we pay property taxes, license fees, and city sales tax,
and therefore residents with questions should also receive an appropriate level of response.
 
Question about a statement in study item 9(b), page 1, paragraph 1:  "This trend is expected to
continue over the next several years, with current projects of 7,947 units to develop by 2025." This
refers to "current projects" - is it possible to get a location list of these projects?
 
Richmond Beach - we continue to have questions about the 20th Avenue NW new sidewalk. The

design is now 8’ wide along 20th Ave NW from 190th to 193rd, and 10‘ wide from 193rd to 195th.   We
ask for a continuous 8 foot wide sidewalk.  We are completing the survey but we have concerns that
the design will be at 100% before we get answers.  Can the City set up a FAQ sheet to answer the
questions as emailed to the project manager and Council on 5/16/22?  Thank you.
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